Levy Planning

From: Chuck Pigeon <cpigeon@ardurra.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 4:56 PM

To: Hectus-stacey@levycounty.or

Cc: Levy Planning

Subject: Shady hammock Estates (PP 22-07)
Attachments: Levy County_Hectus Itr_4-8-2024.pdf

You don't often get email from cpigeon@ardurra.com. Learn why this is important

Stacey, Please see the attached letter as the owner’s formal request for extension to filing the detailed construction plans for Shady Hammock Estates. | will be
please to answer any question you may have as we are working through the necessary process to prepare the Construction Plans.
Thanks,

Chuck A. Pigeon, P.E.

> Principal Engineer
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